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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE      
                   City Commission Agenda Memo #20-0884  
 REGULAR MEETING 
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members of the  
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM: Chris Lagerbloom, ICMA-CM, City Manager 
 
DATE: November 5, 2020 
 
TITLE: Motion Rejecting All Proposals for the Design Build Pump Station B-4 

Force Main Project - (Commission District 1) 
 

 
Recommendation 
Staff recommends the City Commission reject all proposals for the Design Build Pump 
Station B-4 Force Main Project. 
 
Background 
On September 4, 2020, the Procurement Services Division issued Request for Proposal  
No. 12443-916 for the Design Build Pump Station B-4 Force Main. The  bid package for 
described project included the design, permitting and construction under one contract for 
a new 24-inch diameter force main from pump station B-4 located in George English 
Park at the intersection of Bayview Drive and NE 21st Street. 
 
On October 6, 2020, the City received five proposals. The City’s Procurement Division is 
recommending rejecting all bids process, as defined in the City’s Procurement 
Ordinance, due to a scrivener’s error in the evaluation criteria that would not allow 
procurement to evaluate proposals properly. The City intends to re-solicit services as 
soon as possible.  
 
Resource Impact 
There is no fiscal impact to the City associated with this action. 
 
Strategic Connections 
 
This item supports the Press Play Fort Lauderdale 2024 Strategic Plan, specifically 
advancing: 
 

 The Infrastructure Focus Area 

 Goal 1: Build a sustainable and resilient community. 

 Objective: Proactively maintain our water, wastewater, stormwater, road and 
bridge infrastructure 
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 The Internal Support Focus Area 

 Goal 8: Build a leading government organization that manages all resources 
wisely and sustainably. 

 Objective: Maintain financial integrity through sound budgeting practices, prudent 
fiscal management, cost effective operations, and long-term planning 

 
This item advances the Fast Forward Fort Lauderdale 2035 Vision Plan: We Are Ready. 

 

 
Prepared by:    Krishan Kandial, Project Manager II, Public Works 
                         Penelope Burger, Procurement Administrator,                 
             Finance  
                                    Claudelle Rose, Sr. Admin Assistant, Finance 
 
Department Directors: Raj Verma, Public Works  
       Susan Grant, Finance 


